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Howdy guys, 

For the month of February, we served 18,734 breakfast meals for an average of 

1,041 per day. Last year we served 17,671 for an average of 1,040. You can see 

that our breakfast numbers are the same as last year. There is a higher number of 

meals served in 2020 because we served 18 days compared to 17 days last year.  

For lunch we served 48,231 meals for an average of 2,680 per day. Last year we 

served 45,100 for an average of 2,542 per day. Again our numbers are very close 

to last years. We are showing a small increase of 38 meals per day. 

We have a food broker coming to see us with some new food items that have 

come out for schools since the first of the year. He will be here on Thursday 

March 12th. We always look forward to finding new items that the students might 

like. 

Our reimbursement for February 2020 is $158,037.24 and last years was 

$142,127.43. 

We will be starting our application process for our summer food program this 

month. We will be doing Lunch in the Park, Summer School and Migrant School 

again this year. 

We are also going to be hiring a new full time cook for West Minico before spring 

break. 

We thank you for your support. 


